
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RU/BOG-CIR/2020-21                      Date: 09.10.2020 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Whereas, subject regarding “Revision of Program Codes and Course Codes” in REVA 

University” were placed before the Academic Council and the Board of Governors in the meeting 

held on 06.10.2020 and 08.10.2020 respectively.  

 

Whereas, the Academic Council and the Board of Governors stated above have unanimously 

decided to “Revise program codes and course codes will be generated to be implemented by all 

Technical and Non-Technical constituent schools of the University.  It is proposed that this change 

will be brought about in a phased manner at the University, with implementation beginning with 

Technical Schools from the 2020-21 batch onwards and for Non-Technical Schools from the year 

2021-22 onwards”.  

The rationale for the revision in codes is proposed bearing in mind the fact that the university has 

been offering newer bouquet of courses in alignment with its policy to match the industry 

standards.  Hence, the need to ensure there is no duplication in course codes.  This measure will 

also align with the latest technology adopted by the University to upgrade the automation process 

in the Examination Department.  This change will also take into consideration the various 

multidisciplinary courses offered by the university.  

 

Accordingly, the same has been approved by the Hon’ble Chancellor on 09.10.2020. 

 

 

 

 

To, 

1. All the Directors of various schools of REVA University 

2. Director-Planning 

3. Dean, Research and Innovation 

4. Registrar (Evaluation) 

5. CWC to: Hon’ble Chancellor, the Vice-Chancellor 

6. Office Copy 


